
Kindly note

Development
members are

NOTICE

that, the PGIA has planned to
Programme on 1.7th October 2018,

participating for that Programme
able to attend all the request of students on the sarne day.

As such kindly channel your requests well in advane e to

dr@pgia.ac.lk to avoid any difficulties in completing the task"

Deputy Registrar/PGIA

conduct a Staff

Since, all key staff
we would not be


